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7 September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Invitation to our Y11 Parents’ Information Evening
Tuesday 13 September 2022

| hope you have enjoyed the recent summer holidays and have had some time to rest and-.
share with your children. It seems like September and the new term has arrived quicker than
ever this year!

With the start of the new term, | would like to invite you to our Year 11 Parents’ Information
Evening starting at 6pm on Tuesday 13 September. It is an informal evening where we will
explain how we will be supporting your child throughout their time in Year 11 and the ways in
which you too, can support your child at this important time.

On the evening, myself and Dr. Frank, the Exams Officer, will talk you through the mock exam
cycle and the summer exams. Mr Hall and Miss Gordon, who are the pastoral leads for Year
11 will also be available to talk to you about the support that they will provide students
pastorally as they prepare for their GCSEs. Mrs Abbs, our new Acting SENCO will also be
available on the evening to talk about, and answer any questions that you may have, regarding
access arrangements.

On the evening, we will be sharing information on how you can support your child to revise
effectively and some of the websites and books that we recommend for revision purposes.
There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions that you may have about the GCSE
process.

It would be lovely to see you in school next week. If you are unable to attend but have any
queries that you would like to discuss with me, please contact me
at chumble@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk

Yours smcerely,
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Mrs. Clare Humble
Deputy Headteacher
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